

City of Palm Springs

Department of Planning Services

3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way • Palm Springs, CA 92262 Tel: 760-323-8245 • Fax: 760-322-8360 • Web: www.palmspringsca.gov

October 4, 2018

Steven Keylon, Board Member
The Palm Springs Preservation Foundation
1775 East Palm Canyon Drive Suite 110-195
Palm Springs, CA 92264

Dear Mr. Keylon,

It is with gratitude that we acknowledge the Palm Springs Preservation Foundation's financial support providing partial funding for the Cornelia White House Restoration Film Project. Producing a visual record of this unique City project-- particularly when a community organization such as PSPF is able share in its production — will be both informative and educational.

As discussed, the contribution of PSPF will be acknowledged within the film's credits, and the City will be seeking input from PSPF member(s) with specific background knowledge on Cornelia White and the house to include in the film.

If your organization would like to receive a receipt for its contribution, kindly let me know via phone or email. At your convenience, you may submit to my attention your check in the amount of \$6,300, payable to the City of Palm Springs.

On behalf of the Mayor and City Council, please extend our sincere appreciation to the PSPF Board and its members.

Sincerely,

Flinn Fagg, AICP,

Director of Planning Services

760-323-8245 | flinn.fagg@palmspringsca.gov

cc: File